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Honorable Chair Kropf, honorable Vice Chair Anderson and Vice Chair Wallan, & 

members of the House Committee on Judiciary. 

For the record my name is Kristen Shelman, and I’m a Harney County 

Commissioner.  I ask the Committee to support HB 2509.  Please make the changes 

necessary to support the residuary clause to be a sufficient means of passing down a 

brand.  Thank you for allowing HB 2509 to be heard and please direct the Oregon 

Department Agriculture to be able to transfer the brand to anyone named in the 

residuary clause of a will. 

 


